
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/21/2016 3:27:29 PM
Subject: FW: First Steps Board of Trustees Meeting Materials

From: Christian L. Soura [mailto:Christian.Soura@scdhhs.gov]
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 3:27 PM
To: Mottel, Haley
Subject: FW: First Steps Board of Trustees Meeting Materials

Christian L. Soura
Director
Christian.Soura@scdhhs.gov
803-898-2504
www.scdhhs.gov

Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of South Carolina Department of Health and 
Human Services and may be used only with permission from the Agency.

From: Dr. Dan Wuori [mailto:dwuori=scfirststeps.org@mail99.atl71.mcdlv.net] On Behalf Of Dr. Dan Wuori 
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 9:30 PM
To: Christian L. Soura
Subject: First Steps Board of Trustees Meeting Materials
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Good evening First Steps Trustees,

We look forward to seeing you in Columbia on Wednesday, January 27, 2016 
for both the planned state/local forum meeting at 11:00am and the Board of 
Trustees' January meeting at 1pm. Both will be held at the Brookland Baptist 
Convention Center at 1066 Sunset Blvd. in West Columbia. Lunch will be 
provided for Trustees at noon.

The preliminary agenda and meeting materials are now available here. 
Additional updates to this online portal will be made following the Program and 
Grants Committee's 1pm meeting on Monday, January 25.

Please don't hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns.

Dan

Dr. Dan Wuori
Deputy Director
SC First Steps 
803-734-0100 (w) 
803-312-4532 (c)
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Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.


